From: VINE-CAMP, Kerryn < Kerryn. Vine-Camp@apsc.gov.au>

Sent: Tuesday, 31 July 2018 4:08 PM

To: Woolcott, Peter

Subject: Congratulations and Welcome [SEC=UNCLASSIFIED]

UNCLASSIFIED

Hi Peter,

Congratulations on your appointment. I look forward to meeting you and working with you in the Commission.

I wanted to touch base as I will not be in the office on the 9th when you commence. I understand John mentioned that I am assisting the Federal court with a significant recruitment exercise to reform the National Judicial Registrar system and am scheduled to be in \$\frac{\$47F}{\$}\$ I am happy to discuss if this is an issue or causes you concern.

Kind Regards

Kerryn

Kerryn Vine-Camp I First Assistant Commissioner Australian Public Service Commission Level 5, B Block, Treasury Building, Parkes Place West, Parkes ACT 2600 GPO Box 3176, Canberra ACT 2601

Kerryn.vine-camp@apsc.gov.au

P: +612 6202 3777 | F: +612 6250 4387 | M: 5 47F | W: www.apsc.gov.au

I acknowledge the traditional owners of country throughout Australia, and their continuing connection to land, sea and community. I pay my respects to them and their cultures, and to elders both past and present.

Important: This email remains the property of the Commonwealth and is subject to the jurisdiction of section 70 of the Crimes Act 1914. It may contain confidential or legally privileged information. If you think it was sent to you by mistake, please delete all copies and advise the sender.